Department of Environment and Natural Resources
Ecosystems Research and Development Bureau

MAR 13 2023
MEMORANDUM
FOR : All Regional Executive Directors
FROM : The Director
SUBJECT INVITATION FOR THE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON

CONNECTING THE DOTS ON CIRCULAR ECONOMY FOR
SUSTAINABLE DEVELOPMENT ON NOVEMBER 8-10, 2023

The Ecosystems Research and Development Bureau (ERDB) will be holding the
International Conference on Connecting the Dots on Circular Economy for Sustainable
Development on November 8-10, 2023, in Metro Manila, Philippines. The conference seeks to 1)
share knowledge on conducted research and development and formulated policies on circular
economy; 2) exchange information and experiences on circular economy; 3) share action plans to
address problems, issues, and challenges on circular economy towards achieving sustainable
development; 4) to mainstream circular economy on policy and action plan to governments and
high-level decision makers; and lastly, 5) establish research and development collaboration and
partnerships. The conference is open for oral and poster presenters working on circular economy.
We are inviting individual and representatives both from government and non-government
organizations, academes and the like who are doing research and development endeavours on
circular economy to submit an abstract of their research. Deadline of submission in on April 30,
2023.

In line with this, we encourage your regional office to submit abstract related to circular
economy. Likewise, we are pleased to invite you to participate on the mentioned conference.

Attached is the flyer for your information and reference. Should you have any questions,
please contact Dr. Lynlei L. Pintor, overall coordinator, through telephone numbers (+6349) 536-
2269/2229 local 209/208, (+6349) 536-2850 (fax), or (+63)9158527439 (mobile) and email at
circular.economy2023(@erdb.denr. gov.ph

For your information.

RDES G.Zélé R, CESO 1IT

Director




